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 PROPOSED 2015-2018 TERM OF COUNCIL PRIORITIES 

 ACS2013-CMR-OCM-0005 CITY WIDE  

 Referred from the Finance and Economic Development Committee meeting of 

2 June 2015.  

Agriculture and Rural Affairs Committee Recommendations will be presented 

to City Council on 8 July 2015 in Finance and Economic Development 

Committee Report 5B 

 

REPORT RECOMMENDATION 

That the Agriculture and Rural Affairs Committee recommend Council 

approve Appendix A, Section 3. 

Chair Moffatt summarized quickly the process for the Term of Council Priorities 

and that a PowerPoint presentation was given at the Finance and Economic 

Development Committee when it was tabled.  He stated that the section for 

ARAC is relatively small but that much more affects the rural residents through 

the various other Standing Committees such as roads (Transportation), 

community centres, fire services, parks (Community and Protective Services), 

etc… 

The Committee members had various questions such as: 
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 It appears that less is being spent on roads and the rural area has a 

large network. Where is the sections not covered? Staff: The 

Transportation Master Plan 

 Storm management and culverts which at some point had already been 

paid for under various municipalities and paid for by those residents. 

How is it covered now? Staff: This will all form part of treasurer’s rate 

review.  

The Committee members would like to see an information report on what is 

covered under the various other Standing Committees that affect the rural 

residents.  

The report recommendation was then put to Committee and CARRIED. 

DIRECTION TO STAFF: 

That staff report back to Committee after the passing of Term of Council 

Priorities to inform the Committee members and the public of Priorities 

carried by other Standing Committees that affect the rural areas and 

residents of Ottawa.  

 

 

 


